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· Construction Notice MOL Extension Project 
EEO Participates in Division 15 Information Fair

Last week, EEO staff attended the Division 15 Information Fair and made a presentation to the group in attendance. EEO staff also talked about the treatment of patrons and how we can reduce the complaints received from our customers. The Title VI policy was also handed out to employees, giving them an opportunity to understand the requirement of treating all patrons with respect, regardless of race, color or national origin. In addition, the bus operators were honored and reminded that their hard work and efforts are acknowledged and appreciated.    

Construction Notice MOL Extension Project 

In preparation for construction of the Metro Orange Line (MOL) Extension, the Contractor will begin to demolish vacant structures along the right-of-way (ROW), slightly east of Canoga Avenue where the MOL Extension will extend four miles north from the MOL Canoga Station to the Metrolink/Amtrak Chatsworth Station. 
What: 
Property demolition along the Metro ROW 
When: 
Starting Monday, June 28, 2010 for approximately one month. The construction work hours are approximately 6:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, weather permitting.
Where: 
Metro’s ROW east of Canoga Avenue between Vanowen Street and Lassen Street
 What To Expect:

· Access to pedestrians will be maintained outside of the construction zone. 

· Access will be maintained to businesses and residents at all times. 

· Fire Department and emergency vehicle access will be maintained at all times. 

WHEN: Startiday, 
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